
 
 
 
 
Dear New Kindergarten Families, 
  
May the love and joy of Jesus Christ be with you all! I am thrilled to have your child in my class for the 
2023-2024 school year at St. Anthony’s Catholic School. 
  
Kindergarten is the beginning of your child’s first year of their formal education! It is a major stepping 
stone, where teachers and parents work hand in hand to form and establish routines and skills that 
are foundational for their academic journey. 
  
Please review the summer project and supply list, which are meant to prepare your child for a 
rigorous, fun, and holy school year! Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact me via 
email: kmccabe@stanthonygardena.org. 
  
I look forward to seeing each of you at our “Meet in Greet” on August 11th and on the first day of 
school, August 16th.   
 
God Bless, 
Mrs. McCabe  
 

 
 

Save the Date! 
Kindergarten Meet and Greet 

Friday, August 11th    
4:00pm-6:00pm* 

Kindergarten Classroom 
Bring all your school supplies before the first day of school, see your 

classroom, and meet your teachers! 
 

*A Sign Up Genius will be sent during the first week of August. 

 
 
 
 


